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RESOLUTION n°6
UNITAID Executive Board meeting

May 7 and 9, 2007

Partnership with the Islamic Development Bank

The Executive Board takes note of the proposal of partnership between UNITAID and
the Islamic Development Bank.

The Board stresses the political scope of this proposal and requests that UNITAID
Secretariat further develop the proposal for partnership with the Islamic Development
Bank, with the objective of obtaining a multi-year financial commitment from the Islamic
Development Bank, ensuring that such contribution will be in compliance with UNITAID
strategic orientations and principles, particularly with regard to the provision of support
towards patients suffering from the three pandemics, malaria, tuberculosis and HIV/AIDS.

The Board will examine the development of this partnership during its next meeting.

Philippe Douste-Blazy






